

It's that time again and METRO is here to help you stay safe as you return to school this fall.

Stay alert and always practice the following:

- Be at your stop at least five (5) minutes before the scheduled arrival time.
- Maintain a safe distance from the street or trackway.
- Wait until the vehicle comes to a complete stop before approaching it.
- Meep the aisle clear and stay in your seat until you reach your stop.
- STOP, LOOK and LISTEN when crossing the street and always use a designated crosswalk.



RideMETRO.org • 713-635-4000